
MEDIA ALERT 
 
Monday, 20 August 2018 
 
Department is ready to fight and end Malaria during the rainy season 
 
As we are approaching the rainy season whereby we experience a 
large number of Malaria cases especially in the Mopani and Vhembe 
Districts of the province, the department is ready and committed to 
fight this curable yet dreadful disease. 
 
MEC for Health Dr. Phophi Ramathuba will lead the Departmental 
Malaria fighting team during the launch of the Annual Spraying 
Campaign. 
 
The department has already established 42 teams which will be 
dispatched across the province and will target at least 1 million 
houses between August 2018 and February 2019. 
 
The department calls on the community of Limpopo to cooperate with 
the spraying teams during the spraying campaign and also urge 
those with Malaria symptoms to visit the nearby health facilities for 
treatment. 
 
Media is invited to join the MEC and Malaria spraying teams during 
the launch scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: Tuesday, 21 August 2018 
Venue: Folvhodwe Village, Vhembe District 
Time: 11h00 
 
Issued by: Limpopo Department of Health  
 
Please contact Neil Shikwambana 
066 479 9887 
Neil.shikwambana@dhsd.limpopo.gov.za  
 
 
 


